
 
 

 
 

Short Breaks Service 

      For Children with Disabilities 

 Newsletter w/c 21st November 2022 

This newsletter contains events and updates from various services around 

Halton, as well as other general information which you may find useful. You can 

find out more information on the Halton Local Offer page online or contact the 

Short Breaks Service for Children with Disabilities team too. 
 

Christmas Holiday activities  

Halton Borough Council is delighted to announce that it has secured additional 
funding to enable local providers to offer FREE activities & food during the 
Christmas holiday period to school aged children from Reception to Year 11, who 
receive benefits related to free school meals. There are also a number of places 
available to other vulnerable groups of children and young people, such as 
SEND, Young Carers, and NEET.  
 
With just over four weeks until Christmas there are lots of activities planned for the 
holidays across the borough – click here to view the locations and you can click 
here to view the full list. Some of the highlights are included in this week’s 
newsletter below. 
 

Christmas Sport Camp with Widnes Vikings 

 

The ever popular Widnes Vikings Sports Camp is back on Thursday 22nd and Friday 

23rd December with slots for young people from years 1 to 11. Book your place 

online at WidnesVikings.co.uk/tickets  

https://localoffer.haltonchildrenstrust.co.uk/
mailto:aiminghigh.fordisabledchildren@halton.gov.uk
https://www.google.com/maps/d/edit?mid=1f_S9xf8cp2I-KGFmNKUoyPNNNiXs_Rs&usp=sharing
https://www3.halton.gov.uk/Pages/health/hit/start/haf.aspx
https://www3.halton.gov.uk/Pages/health/hit/start/haf.aspx
https://widnesvikings.co.uk/tickets/
https://widnesvikings.co.uk/tickets/


 
 

 
 

Vibe Christmas activities – Victoria Park Widnes 

 

 

 

Join the team at Vibe on Thursday 22nd and Friday 23rd December between 1pm 

and 5pm at Victoria Park Widnes for an afternoon of bubble football, face painting, 

festive arts and crafts, and even marshmallow s’mores on the campfire! Scan the QR 

code above or click here to register. 

 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/vibes-christmas-haf-in-victoria-park-halton-tickets-445158329547
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/vibes-christmas-haf-in-victoria-park-halton-tickets-445158329547


 
 

 
 

Vibe Christmas activities – Runcorn Ski Centre 

 

Join the team at Vibe on Thursday 22nd December between 1pm and 5pm at 

Runcorn Ski Centre Town Park for an afternoon of skiing, face painting, festive arts 

and crafts, and even marshmallow s’mores on the campfire! Scan the QR code 

above or click here to register. 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/vibes-christmas-haf-runcorn-ski-centre-halton-tickets-445163194097
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/vibes-christmas-haf-runcorn-ski-centre-halton-tickets-445163194097


 
 

 
 

Vibe Christmas activities – Windmill Hill 

 

Join the team at Vibe on Friday 23rd December between 1pm and 5pm at Windmill 

Hill Runcorn for an afternoon of crazy golf, face painting, festive arts and crafts, and 

even marshmallow s’mores on the campfire! Scan the QR code above or click here 

to register. 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/vibes-christmas-haf-windmill-hill-halton-tickets-445165490967
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/vibes-christmas-haf-windmill-hill-halton-tickets-445165490967
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/vibes-christmas-haf-windmill-hill-halton-tickets-445165490967


 
 

 
 

Christmas Sports Camp with Elite Coaching 

Solutions 

 

 

The Elite Coaching Solutions Christmas Holiday Sports Camp is back ay Widnes 

Tennis Academy on Wednesday 28th and Thursday 29th December and Monday 

2nd and Tuesday 3rd January between 10am and 2pm. Bookings must made by 

Friday 23rd December – call Kathryn on 07803 064090. 

 

http://www.elitecoachingsolutions.co.uk/holiday-camp/


 
 

 
 

Vibe Outdoors Club – December activities 

 

This month the Vibe Outdoors Juniors and Seniors Club will be tackling indoor 

climbing and Christmas crafts on Saturday 10th December. The Juniors session 

will run 9.30am to 12.30pm with the Seniors in the afternoon 1.30pm to 4.30pm.  

To register scan the QR codes in the posters or click here for the Juniors session 

and click here for the Seniors. 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/halton-outdoor-activity-short-breaks-junior-tickets-469188785287
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/halton-outdoor-activity-short-breaks-senior-tickets-469194833377
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/halton-outdoor-activity-short-breaks-junior-tickets-469188785287


 
 

 
 

 

 

Healthwatch Halton wants to hear from you! 

 

Healthwatch Halton are currently doing a special project in the experiences of 

children and young people with SEND and are seeking the views of children and 

young people, their parents or carers and professionals who work in the field. Your 

views are really important – please spare a few minutes to complete the survey. It’s 

on the homepage of the Local Offer or you can click here.  

https://localoffer.haltonchildrenstrust.co.uk/
https://engagingcommunities.welcomesyourfeedback.net/82apnp
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/halton-outdoor-activity-short-breaks-senior-tickets-469194833377
https://www.healthwatchhalton.co.uk/


 
 

 
 

The Sensory Hive 

 

Based in Whiston the Sensory Hive has facilities including a sensory gym, and offers 

Lego based therapy, baby massage and many other services. Click here to visit 

their website and find out more.  

 

Halton SEND Parent Carers Forum – upcoming 

Zoom meetings with professionals 

  

 

 

 Early Years Talk Halton with Tracey Lynch                                                       

– Thursday 24th November 2022 7:30pm 

 Preparing for Adulthood overview with Paula Edwards and Tracey Wynne       

– Wednesday 30th November 2022 7:30pm 

 

 

The Sensory Hive are a not-for-profit 

community organisation offering 

services in occupational therapy, 

sensory integration and education for 

individuals living with sensory 

processing difficulties, including 

individuals who are neurodivergent 

(Autism, ADHD, SPD, Dyspraxia), and 

those Learning Difficulties, PMLD, 

and neurological conditions such as 

cerebral palsy and brain injury. 

As a reminder the team at Halton SEND Parent Carer’s 

Forum have organised several Zoom meetings 

throughout November. These are an informative and 

informal way to ask questions and seek support from 

the professionals. 

If you are not a member of the forum you can contact 

the Fourm by emailing 

admin@HaltonSendPCF.org.uk or visit their 

Facebook page or website: 

haltonsendcarersforum.org.uk to access the Zoom 

information. 

https://www.thesensoryhive.co.uk/
https://www.thesensoryhive.co.uk/
https://www.thesensoryhive.co.uk/home
https://haltonsendcarersforum.org.uk/
mailto:admin@HaltonSendPCF.org.uk
https://m.facebook.com/HaltonSENDcarersforum/?paipv=0&eav=AfZHzDtvS0--MOCbLyFUsbSIjY74b5zZ3AQ88N37wwxSqzow0S1_1j4OK3901vVLTME
https://m.facebook.com/HaltonSENDcarersforum/?paipv=0&eav=AfZHzDtvS0--MOCbLyFUsbSIjY74b5zZ3AQ88N37wwxSqzow0S1_1j4OK3901vVLTME
https://haltonsendcarersforum.org.uk/


 
 

 
 

Open Day at the Town Hall Runcorn –  

Saturday 26
th

 November 

It’s open day at Runcorn Town Hall on Saturday 26th November between 10am 

and 4pm. With free admission, come along to visit the various craft stalls, listen to 

the Runcorn Community Choir and school choirs from across the borough, enjoy a 

mince pie and see Santa in his grotto! 

 

https://hbcnewsroom.co.uk/town-hall-opens-doors-for-festive-fun-and-fundraising/


 
 

 
 

This newsletter provides general information and resources, though not all of it will be 

relevant to everyone included in the mailing list. If there is some specific information 

you would like to see more of, or information from a certain service please let me know 

and I will try to include next time. If you do not wish to continue receiving this 

newsletter, please let me know. 

     Julie.Pennington@halton.gov.uk  

Short Breaks Service for Children with Disabilities Halton Borough Council 

Tel: 0151 511 6560 

Email: AimingHigh.forDisabledChildren@halton.gov.uk 

mailto:Julie.Pennington@halton.gov.uk
mailto:AimingHigh.forDisabledChildren@halton.gov.uk

